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11th October 2022                                        

Linking Schools - Year 3 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Once again, our Year 3 children have a fantastic opportunity to take 

part in a Linking Schools programme this year. As before we will be 

linking with Brackenhill Primary School.   

Through the year, our two classes write to one another and send 

emails, pieces of artwork and poetry. All work is shared by the class 

teachers.  There is an opportunity for the classes to play some games 

in a shared online Zoom call.  

 

These are some of the questions linking schools help us think about:  

 

❖ Who am I? – thinking about things that make us who we are. 

❖ Who are we? – thinking about the similarities and differences we may share with others  

❖ Where do we live? – learning about the places and communities we live in. 

❖ How do we all live together? – thinking about how we all live, play, and work together so that 

everyone is treated fairly. 

 

We look forward to sharing our learning from the linking network 

throughout the year. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 

to contact me.   

Thank you. 

Miss A. Rose 

Year 3 Teacher 

 


